Brighton Palace Pier Summer Season Pass 2023 Terms and Conditions

Residents Unlimited Summer Pier Passes are for Resident Card Holders only

Photo ID or a debit card in your name is required to collect wristbands. Children will be required to
state their date of birth and/or postcode.

Resident Cards are for customers living in any BN postcode only.
The opening of all rides is dependent on prevailing weather conditions.

Please note that height restrictions apply, and some medical conditions may prevent you from riding.
Please refer to the ride's guidelines for further details.

Brighton Palace Pier reserves the right to refuse admission and revoke a membership for any reason.

Residents Unlimited Summer Season Pass is non-refundable either in total or in part, under any
circumstances.

Residents Unlimited Summer Season Pass cannot be frozen or suspended mid-term term under any
circumstances.

Summer Season Passes are strictly non-transferable.

Brighton Palace Pier reserves the right to alter the prices for a season pass at any time and without
notice.

Residents Unlimited Summer Season Pass benefits only apply to the cardholder and are not
extended to other family members unless their have purchased their own season passes.

Any individual found ‘sharing’ their season passe will be banned with immediate effect and no
monies will be refunded.

Residents Unlimited Summer Season Pass is valid until December 2023 without any exceptions.
Brighton Palace Pier reserve the right to challenge or question any Residents Unlimited Season Pass
holder on their ID to identify the individual concerned. We may ask questions to prove the legitimacy

to ensure there is no false representation.

A replacement pass card, whether lost or stolen, will only be issued subject to verification of identity
and is subject to an administration fee.

Any change of address can be notified in writing e-mail to info@brightonpalacepier.co.uk.

We reserve the right to maintain, refurbish or remove attractions or facilities without notice and
without compensation.

Under normal circumstances, Brighton Palace Pier is open 364 days a year (closed on Christmas Day).
If we are forced to close due to circumstances beyond our control season passes will not be extended
or monies refunded.
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